Christina M. Pritchard
/ —_____ =

From: Kamie Loeser <kloeser@northstareng.com>
Sent: Friday, January 04, 2019 3:06 PM

To: jmaupin nywd.org

Cc: Neil Graber; Kristen McKillop

Subject: RE: CEQA Documents

Hi Jeff,

We have yet to complete the environmental documentation for the Ditch project; although we have been working on
the biological report as well as the CEQA Checklist and the Environmental Package for the SWRCB. Once we have
completed the drafts and have gone through both our internal QA/QC and your review, they will be submitted to the
SWRCB for review and comment. Once comments from the SWRCB have been incorporated into the documents, |
envision the documents would be ready for Board input and comment prior to releasing them for the 30-day public
review period.

This is typically the process, so that all the appropriate mitigation and refinements to the project as well as the
environmental analysis are made and the Board would have the most current version that includes input from the
SWRCB.

Let me know if we need to discuss more.

Kamie Loeser, M.A.
Principal Planner
Environmental Department Manager
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From: jmaupin@nywd.org <jmaupin@nywd.org>
Sent: Friday, January 4, 2019 8:54 AM

To: Kamie Loeser <kloeser@northstareng.com>
Subject: FWD: CEQA Documents

Good morning Kamie
Neil thought you might want to see this request from my new board member. Please give me a call so we can discuss

your thoughts.

Jeffrey Maupin
General Manager
North Yuba Water District



